Highlights of the 17th Meeting of the Transitional Council

The transitional Council meeting held on January 16, 2012 was attended by 16 members of the public and the TCM community.

Council approved the following:

Registration Policies

Council approved in principle, subject to government approval of the Registration Regulation, five draft policies which will guide the Registrar, staff and Registration Committee and help registration applicants and the public understand the registration requirements and processes.

The approved draft policies include:

- Documentation of Practice Experience in Ontario- for Grandparented Registration
- Content of Written Language Plan for Grandparented Registration
- Police Criminal Record Checks
- Professional Liability Insurance
- Certificate of Registration For Display and Identity

Other draft policies on registration and professional misconduct will be considered by Council in future meetings.

2012-2013 Budget

Council approved the expenditure budget covering the period from January 1, 2012-March 31, 2013. The budgeted expenses support the activities and projects in the work plan that Council approved at the last meeting.

Council Advised that

- Legal counsel has completed writing of the Jurisprudence handbook and questions.
- Content of the Safety program is under development by consultant and content experts.
- MOHLTC is reviewing the transitional Council's proposed Quality Assurance Regulation.
- Information sessions will be offered to help practitioners prepare for registration.